Nita, Crystal and Lila:

Today’s article comes from The Washington Post, and is titled, “What’s Lost in Prenatal Testing” www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/article/2007/01/12/AR2007011201954.html. 

This article decries screening for Down Syndrome, with concerns regarding “weeding out” children. A parental rebuttal is available as “Good Reasons for Prenatal Testing” www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/article/2007/01/12/AR2007011201954.html. 

Bioethical controversies will persist, which families may wish to discuss with you.  
A related point to consider:  

The term “mental retardation” is now officially being phased out, and children will now be referred to as having an “intellectual disability”.

As pediatricians, we can refer families of children with intellectual and developmental disabilities to a new kit (see Resource, below) to assist them in preparing their children for appropriate educational services and accommodations.
RESOURCE FOR PARENTS OF KIDS WITH SPECIAL EDUCATION NEEDS:

http://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds
Select ‘Resources for Community’

Select ‘Education – special’

Select ‘Tool Kit on Teaching and Assessing Students with Disabilities (2007)’

And that’s today’s Developmental/Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!

